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Essentials of Computational Chemistry
provides a balanced introduction to
this dynamic subject. Suitable for
both experimentalists and theorists,
a wide range of samples and
applications are included drawn from
all key areas. The book carefully
leads the reader thorough the
necessary equations providing
information explanations and
reasoning where necessary and firmly
placing each equation in context.
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Fundamentals of Numerical Computing
L. F. Shampine 1997 This book
examines the solution of some of the
most common problems of numerical
computation. By concentrating on one
effective algorithm for each basic
task, it develops the fundamental
theory in a brief, elementary way.
There are ample exercises, and codes
are provided to reduce the time
otherwise required for programming
and debugging. Exposes readers to art
of numerical computing as well as the
science. Readers need only a
familiarity with either FORTRAN or C.
Applications are taken from a variety
of disciplines including engineering,
physics, and chemistry.
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Analytical Chemistry Klaus Danzer
2007-02-03 Fundamentals of Analytical
Chemistry are usually presented as a
sum of chemical and physical
foundations, laws, axioms and
equations for analytical methods and
procedures. In contrast, this book
delivers a practice-oriented, general
guiding theory valid for all methods
and techniques. The metrological
foundations included define strictly
the figures of merit in order to
minimize confusions still appearing
in Analytical Chemistry publications
today.
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This thoroughly updated open learning
text provides an introduction to
electroanalytical chemistry, one of
today's fastest growing and most
exciting frontiers of analytical
science. The author discusses
electroanalysis in a non-mathematical
and informal tutorial style and
offers over 250 discussion and selfassessment questions. In addition he
includes 50 worked examples that
provide excellent material for
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testing the reader's understanding of
the subject matter. The topics
covered include the following: *
Simple emf measurements with cells *
Equilibrium and dynamic measurements
* Polarography * Cyclic voltammetry *
Rotated disc, ring-disc and wall-jet
electrodes * In situ
spectroelectrochemistry measurements
* Impedance analysis * Preparation of
electrodes * Data processing The book
also contains a comprehensive
bibliography and details of web-based
resources. It assumes no prior
knowledge of this powerful branch of
analytical science and will be an
invaluable aid for anyone wanting to
perform analytical measurements using
electrochemical technqiues. Is
approach makes it also ideal for
students.
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Pure and Applied Science Books,
1876-1982 1982 Over 220,000 entries
representing some 56,000 Library of
Congress subject headings. Covers all
disciplines of science and
technology, e.g., engineering,
agriculture, and domestic arts. Also
contains at least 5000 titles
published before 1876. Has many
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applications in libraries,
information centers, and other
organizations concerned with
scientific and technological
literature. Subject index contains
main listing of entries. Each entry
gives cataloging as prepared by the
Library of Congress. Author/title
indexes.
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